
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO.  1 OF THE 

YEAR 2016 FOR THE TOWN OF DAYTON 
   

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Section 3-c of the General Municipal Law, a public 
hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town of Dayton, New York, at the Town 
Hall, Dayton, New York, on Wednesday, August 10, 2016, at 7:150 p.m. to consider the 
following:   
 
Town of Dayton Proposed Local Law No. 1-2016:  A local law imposing a temporary 
moratorium on the issuance of applications and the granting of permits, licenses or approvals 
for the Siting of Commercial Solar Power Projects in the Town of Dayton in order to allow 
for the adoption of appropriate regulations pertaining to such land uses. 
 
If adopted by the Town Board, this Local Law shall become effective upon being filed with 
the Town Clerk.  Copies of the Proposed Local Law are available in the Dayton Town Clerk's 
Office.  All interested parties may attend and be heard.   
 
Dated:  July 26, 2016 

 
        Dayton Town Clerk 
 
  
 


